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Dear Neighbor, 

  

Summer is almost over, but we are not slowing down in the 
legislature. The Ohio House Democrats are bringing the 
Statehouse to your communities and neighborhoods across 
Ohio! Our People First Town Hall will connect you with 
your Democratic lawmaker to find out what we’re doing to 
put more money in your pocket and protect your 
fundamental freedoms— like making health care decisions. 
More importantly, you’ll have the opportunity to ask 
questions and offer input on other issues facing your 
community.  

 
I believe that wherever you come from and whatever your 
background, everyone should have the opportunity to raise 
happy, healthy families. That’s why I want to share how my 
work on a comprehensive People First agenda will improve 
our quality of life in the Buckeye State. Putting People First 
means working together to ensure all Ohioans—no matter 
your race, gender or economic status—have the freedom to 
be who they are, the dignity of a safe community and 
secure job, and the opportunity to thrive.  

 
These town hall events are free and open to the public. I 
will be hosting a virtual town hall event the last week of 
October, exact details will be provided in next month’s 
newsletter so be on the lookout! I encourage you to come 
and bring your own view on our community’s needs.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact my office with any 
questions, comments or concerns. 

 

@rep._denson  

District Spotlight 

From the Desk of Rep. Denson 
Earlier this month Rep. Denson had the oppor-

tunity to tour Columbia Township and speak 

with constituents at their September townhall 

meeting! During his visit Rep. Denson learned 

about the personal aspirations and concerns of 

Columbia residents as well as the ambitions of 

the Township as a whole. Despite being one of 

the geographically smallest Townships in Ohio, 

Columbia Township is culturally, socio-

economically and logistically diverse. Rep. Den-

son is  proud to represent such a vibrant place 

in his district. 

The importance of community cannot be over-

stated. It's the driving force behind progress 

and positive change. Rep. Denson believes that 

by understanding the unique qualities of each 

township in his district, he can better serve the 

needs and aspirations of  his constituents. 

In the future, he looks forward to visiting other 

townships and villages within district  26 to 

learn more about their unique communities 



September has been an exciting month in District 
26! Earlier this month, Rep. Denson and fellow 
Cincinnati legislators had the privilege of touring 
multiple local wine and beer warehouses. Thanks 
to The Wholesale Beer and Wine Association of 
Ohio, representatives were able to visit two of 
their member’s warehouses to see firsthand how 
beer and wine are distributed in Ohio. These 
small family-owned distributors deliver across 

the state, including district 26, and provided a 
behind-the-scenes tour to better understand how 
beer and wine get from the brewer and winery to 
our grocery stores and local restaurants. This 
experience was not only a great learning 
opportunity but also showcased how beneficial 
and essential small distributors are  for the 
economy and the community. 

 Rep. Denson and SW Delegation Visit District Warehouses 

Rep. Denson Remembers 9/11 

 

 

 

September 11, 2001 is a day that we will never 
forget. The horrifying attacks on our country 
killed 2,977 people from 93 nations, including 
441 brave emergency responders.  

 
These attacks have had a lasting impact on 
America and the world. I continue to extend my 
sincere gratitude to the brave men and women 
who have since served overseas to protect our 
country. I will always prioritize bills that help 
support first responders, active military 
members, veterans, and their families to honor 
those who serve our nation.  


